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August 17, 2016 
 
 
Dear Oliver, 
 
Thank you for the time you spent on the Teva Enterprise Project.  Even though I 
started the project several months after you, I heard only good feedback on you and 
your work.  Both Naomi and Ifat felt that you were an exceptional team worker and 
very flexible in his work approach and all your efforts are towards getting the job 
done for the set deadline. This skill is rare even in senior consultants but you proved 
to accomplish many tasks on time.  
 
Thank you for being a very proactive team member and always going above and 
beyond to help other team members to achieve their deliverables. You also have a 
very positive, can do attitude that rubs off on the team.  
 
I also want to thank you for contributing highly to the WPB work that you specifically 
were assigned in addition to the excellent content development skills when asked to 
help the Logistics team get caught up on their tasks. 
 
I appreciate the time you spent at Teva and I wish you all the best in your future job 
assignments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Troy Guillotte 
Teva - IBM Global Training Manager - IT Enterprise 
Cell: +1-832-754-7070 
Email: troy.guillotte@teva.co.il 
 
 


